From: I

To: richard.wynne@parliament.vic.gov.au; Tony Marks (VPA); Laurie Mitchell (VPA); Peter Cooper (VPA);
Samuel Duff (VPA); mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au

Subject: Amendment C158 — Beveridge North West PSP

Date: Wednesday, 15 December 2021 7:51:03 PM

My name is Matthew Hoo, a resident in Beveridge West. ||| GGG

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed quarry that is proposed near my current address.
| have read the Precinct Structure Plan.

Nonetheless | cannot locate much specific details about the quarry apart from the fact it was
proposed.

| do however trust our local council to make the right decision for us and | understand they have
rejected the quarry proposal twice now.

Politics is quite beyond me to understand, but | can confirm that my children are suffering new and
worsening unusual allergy type symptoms since the development of the new estates have begun and
| am sure a quarry will not help the air quality at all in this regard.

Thank you for your kind attention regarding this matter.

Matthew
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